
 
 

 
Debbie & John 

15th October 2016 
 

 I can’t thank Holly enough for all of her help and 
support with our wedding preparations, and 

helping our day run so smoothly.  
 

Everything was just fabulous and I would highly 
recommend Fredrick’s to anyone who is looking 

for a wedding venue.  
 

We had a wonderful day and wouldn't change a 
thing, and I have had great feedback from all our 

guests saying what a wonderful time they had 
and how amazing the food and service was. 

 
Thank you all again! 

 


